Faribault Rifle & Pistol Club
Annual Meeting
February 3, 2024

Morristown Community Center

The February 3, 2024, Annual Meeting of the Faribault Rifle & Pistol Club was called to order by President Noah
Strouth at 2:00 p.m. Minutes from the November 2023 Quarterly Meeting were distributed and approved. Minuets
from the 2023 Annual meeting were also distributed. 77 members signed in for the Annual Meeting. 119 people
attended the Safety Meeting before the Annual Meeting.

Finance Report: $11,880.41 checking, $135,622.57 in savings, total assets $147,502.98. This year’s net income
to date is $9,195.38.

Membership: 495 members (53 new) last year, as of today: 395 members. 2023 new members: All approved
for full membership.

League reports: USPSA/IPSC will start May 14, 2024, and run for 14 weeks. No start date for IDPA has been
communicated to club yet.

Gun Show: See attached report.
Range projects:

Barrier to drive into bowl

Burn at rifle range

Quote for changing profile of 400 yd
Steel — experiment with longevity
Old Business: none

New Business: Donation to Faribault Clay Target Team requested again - $250 was approved last year. Approved
again for 2024.

Elections: President: Noah Strouth, Vice Presient: Henry Bell 111, Co-Secretary/Treasurer: Nancy & John Zimmer,
Rifle Chair: Chad Dewhirst

Meeting adjourned at approximately2:18 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Nancy Zimmer
Co-Secretary/Treasurer



